
September 1, 2017  
 
Dear Coyote Families, 
 
Every year we depend on successful fundraisers to provide funds necessary to continue offering 
the best educational opportunities for our student body. This year, we are excited to host our 
First Annual Diamond Canyon Silent Auction. Our Auction will raise money to provide much 
needed items to our Fine Arts programs at Diamond Canyon as well Chromebooks to upper 
grade levels. 
 
We hope you all can attend with us on Saturday, January 20th at 6:00 pm at the Ironwood 
Country Club. It will be a fun filled night including dinner, dancing, and an opportunity to visit 
with friends. Unlike our casual family events which are held on our DC campus, this event is 
geared toward adults. It will be a great night to get a babysitter and enjoy a night out! Please 
save the date, and welcome others in our community such as grandparents, friends, business 
colleagues and associates to attend. 
 
We are also asking families to donate items that can be auctioned off during this event. These 
items could include timeshare trips, vacation packages, sports tickets, or services like window 
washing, car detailing or personal training. What a great opportunity to advertise your business! 
Volunteers from our school will be happy to pick up any items you would like to donate. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our PTA events and fundraisers. Your support is the 
foundation of our success and imperative to providing our children with the best possible 
opportunities! 
 
Please contact Kathy Van Fredenberg at kathys3charms@gmail.com for further details about 
the Silent Auction. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Diamond Canyon PTA 
President: Mark Burkhart 
VP Events: Melanie Burkhart & Lisa Hernandez 
VP Ways & Means: Kathy Van Fredenberg 
VP Communications: Carin Gallett 
Secretary: Jessica Witmer 
Treasurer: Andrea Careway 
 

mailto:kathys3charms@gmail.com

